
Tomahawk Baptist Church 
July 6, 2014 ~ 11:00 a.m. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Prelude   “But the Lord is Mindful”        Felix Mendelssohn  
Welcome, Announcements and Prayer Needs                 Thomas Rawls         

WORSHIP THROUGH PRAYER AND PRAISE   
Opening Prayer                                 
 

Scripture Reading  Zechariah 9:9-12                 Krista Manuel  
*Hymn of Praise  “God of Our Fathers” #629            NATIONAL HYMN  
Children’s Time                     Krista Manuel 
 

Pastoral Prayer                  
 

WORSHIP THROUGH STEWARDSHIP 
 

*Hymn of Stewardship  “Let Your Heart Be Broken” #611     WYE VALLEY  
Offertory Prayer    
We Bring Our Offerings   “How Can I Be Lonely”                Haldor Lillenas  
*The Doxology   #253           OLD 100TH 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH PROCLAMATION 
 

Special Music   “The Hammer Holds” by Bebo Norman               John Bateman            Cla Meredith, Guitar 
Scripture Reading   Deuteronomy 6:4-9  
Communion Meditation                   Thomas Rawls  
*Hymn of Commitment  “O Jesus, I Have Promised” #276               ANGEL’S STORY 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH COMMUNION 
 

Invitation to the Table                               Thomas Rawls 
 

Eat the Bread and Drink the Cup 
 

*Sung Benediction  “Blest Be the Tie” #387, Verse 1              DENNIS  
Postlude   “Prelude and Fugue in E Minor”             J.S. Bach 
 
 

*Please stand 
 

We welcome back our guest organist today, Mr. Don Moro. 

 

 

CALENDAR 
 

Monday, July 7   Prayer Shawl Ministry 10:30 a.m. Softball vs. Bon Air Methodist;  8:30 & 9:30p.m. Wabro Fields 
Tuesday, July 8   Deacon Meeting 7;00P.M. 
Wednesday, July 9  Praise Band 6:15p.m.       

 
Welcome Potluck Lunch! 
Sunday, July 6, after worship Please join us after worship today for a pot luck lunch as we welcome our new Music Director, Susan Kish.   Plan to join us for this time of fellowship and a chance to meet Susan.    

A note about worship this summer Beginning today and for the rest of the hot summer months of July and August, you are invited and encouraged to dress comfortably for worship.  If you are most comfortable worshipping in a suit or a dress, then by all means, do so!  If you’d prefer to wear shorts and a polo shirt, feel free!  If khakis or jeans or a sundress is your thing, please wear them!  However you choose to dress, please know that we care more about your presence as we worship God together than we do about what you’re wearing.   
“People look at the outward appearance, but the LORD looks at the heart.” -1 Samuel 16:7   

Nursery Workers Needed! Part of our care for children and families includes providing childcare during the 11:00 worship for kids who are infants through age 4.  We are still in need of several more people who would be willing to help in this area on a rotating basis.  If you have questions or would like to sign up, please contact Crystal Rosse or the church office.   
 
 
 

Feed the Homeless – July 15th Our awesome TBC “UTH” are going to prepare 140 bag lunches & extra sandwiches to feed the homeless on July 15th.         If you would like help support this mission project there are several ways to get involved: 
**   Sign up to donate specific items (Bulletin board in hall across from water fountain & bathrooms) 
**   Financial donations, we will purchase items 
**   Pray for our youth and their leaders  
**   Stay after church on Sun., 7/13/14 & we   will pack non-perishable items  
**   Meet @ church on Tues., 7/15/14 @ 9:00 to make 180 PBJ sandwiches  

Questions????  See Darla Skinner or Mike Gordon    



Attention all Youth… Attention all youth & parents of youth, make sure you pick up a copy of the summer schedule filled with activities for July & August.  You can get them from the bulletin board outside of the choir loft, the bulletin board across from the SS office and they are in youth SS class rooms.  Watch the bulletin & your email for more details.  Sign-up sheets for various activities are on the youth board across from the bathrooms & water fountain.     
Thank You Dear Friends of Tomahawk Church, I am so grateful for all of your support and warm feeling. I know Luther looked down and saw that I was in good hands. The church felt like being back home! We will see what the future holds in that regard. Please accept this small token of my appreciation. I know the wonderful food does not come free! Hope to see you soon. In the meantime, I will keep you in my thoughts and prayers. ~ Love Judy Holloman 

  

 
 
Nursery Workers Schedule      Tellers  
July 6    July 13      July 6 Kim Parker   Crystal Rosse                 Jim Cheatham (head) Hope Parker   Melissa Bateman                  Jeanie Hill Amber Caldwell   Rhea Ziesmer                   Jimmy Hill     

Extended Session (3 & 4 year-olds) 
July 6: Margie Mawyer and Hannah Walker 
July 13: Elsie Dillard and Dana Belcher 
 

Facts & Figures as of June 29, 2014  
   Weekly Offering     $      5,523.00   2014 Budget           $ 487,264.98 Other Received   $            75.00 Weekly Required  $      9,370.48          Needed to Match Budget  Received to Date                $ 193,349.75*                                       $50,281.93* Required to Date                $ 243,631.68           Mortgage Debt Early Payoff Received  $                440.00   Received to Date                   $          14,963.85    

     Sunday School Attendance   68    Worship Attendance   90 
 *Correction was made to the Received to Date and Needed to Match Budget lines. Correct as listed above. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
 

Tomahawk Baptist Church 
 

All Christians are called to be ministers. Those in our congregation set 
apart for vocational ministry are: 

 

Rev. Mary Richerson Mann – Pastor 
Rev. Thomas Rawls – Associate Pastor of Discipleship 

Susan Kish – Music Director 
Rev. Krista Manuel – Children & Families Ministry 

 

 

12920 Hull Street Road ~ Midlothian, VA ~23112 
Phone: (804) 744-2044   Fax: (804) 744-7841 

www.tomahawkchurch.org 
 


